
Maungatapu underpass

Landscaping
The extent of the proposed landscape works is within the new 
road designation. On the site there is a significant amount of 
existing planting, including mature native shrubs and trees. 
The landscaping for the project aims to build on the 
existing landscape layout and reinstate a strong edge 
to the planning. Planting of the new embankments and 
intensification of the existing Kaitemako Stream and 

wetland planting will make the area visually appealing 
for pedestrians and road users. The storm water pond in 
the Hammond Street gully will also be planted in native 
wetland grasses and flaxes.


